

## Meeting Notes

March 8, 2018

### What was discussed:

- Matthew Report
  - Working on more over break
  - To read article that he found
- Quinn Report
  - Case is printed – Melissa has it
  - Has elastic material
  - Other fabrics on their way
  - Deciding on other orders for fabric – to order enough for first prototype then also order swatches in case we don't like the fabric we initially try.
- Jacob Report
  - Got printed case back – slightly warped
  - Taking it home during break to eyeball new fixes – maybe try to reprint over break
  - Adjust charger port and readjust screw holes to fit chip holes
  - Put in chip hole mounts and studs
- Ruth Report
  - Will meet with Sebastian and Chris after break
- Bre Report
  - Put work into harness
  - Gave us new prototype with altered wrist section
  - Need to have wrist case done with a more stable design
- Alex Report
  - Sent all relevant documents from snapshot day to members
  - To find sources from info on “motivation slide.”
- Info from Dr. Perry:
  - Snapshot was good
    - Good improvements from Ruth on app side
    - Good work on changes to harness prototype
- Wrist section ideas:
  - “Hinge” type brace – allow movement of hand but still be stable
    - Go over thumb and Velcro around wrist?
- Dr. Perry brought in some other companies' work
  -

### To do before next meeting (3/22):

**Quinn** to put technical drawing of wrist case on FB page

**Jacob** to work on case – decide any alterations he would like to make  
Fix warped section

**Alex** to source all info from snapshot day

**Bre** to choose initial fabric for Quinn to order along with the swatches

**Matt** to continue work with app and read relevant article that he found

**Ruth** to continue work and set meeting with Sebastian and Chris for after break

### Agenda for Next Meeting:

Date: Thursday, March 22, 2018

Time: 3:30 pm

Place: Think Tank Room A

Agenda:

1. Everyone to report on last week's tasks
2. Establish all next steps for the rest of the semester